
Hillside Conceptual Plan Review Notification 

 

August 18, 2025 

Subject: Conceptual Plan Review for a New Single-Family Residence   

Dear Property Owner,  

An application has been submitted to the Town of Paradise Valley for a new single-family 
residence located at 3924 E Bethany Home Rd, Paradise Valley 85253. In compliance with Town 
requirements, this letter is being sent to you as a courtesy to inform you of the pending 
application. The Hillside Building Committee will be reviewing this application on Wednesday, 
September 17 at 8:00 AM at the Paradise Valley Town Hall located at 6401 East Lincoln Drive.  

The purpose of Conceptual Plan Review meeting is to discuss, review, and provide suggestions 
and guidance to the Applicant regarding the proposed development including:  

• Location of the building pad, driveway, and accessory uses  
• Significant natural features  
• Preservation of existing vegetation  
• Grading concepts and their adaptation to the natural hillside topography  

The Conceptual meeting provides suggestions and guidance for the Applicant. Prior to 
final approval of this application, there will be a Formal Hillside Building Committee 
Review Meeting. Notification will be sent to you for this meeting. Both meetings are 
open to the public and you may feel free to attend.  

If you have any questions, please call me at 602-989-8162.  

Sincerely, 

 

Ashton Wolfswinkel 

Owner 
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